
Principal’s Report

Dear Rous Families,

Congratulations to all the students who proudly represented Rous at Tregeagle District swimming
carnival. Awesome effort to all the students who attended. We have 12 students who have qualified
to move on to the Northern Rivers Swimming carnival; they include Patrick S, Jessica, Lacey, Lani,
Dart, Leo W, Griffin, Angus F, Patrick F, Kaide, Lloydy and Mikayla. What an outstanding result for a
small school.

Thank you to all the parents and students who participated in our goal setting meetings. It was
a pleasure to speak with you all and I know the teachers really enjoyed sharing your child's
educational experience here at Rous. Together as a team, we can work together to enrich our
students to be the best they can be.

On Thursday, our new SRC met for the first time, and they have planned four exciting fundraisers for
the year. This term, the first fundraiser will be the Easter fete in week 11. The students will organise
some exciting stalls for our students to purchase food items or play some fun games. Term 2, the
students are organising a "Spaghetti Day, Term 3 will be a bike day and Term 4 will be a water
obstacle course. Stay tuned for further details.

This year at Rous, we will be participating in a music program called Music Mates. This program will
teach our students the fundamentals of music and how to play a range of instruments. Every student
has online access to the program at school and home. If you would like to have a look at home
please visit https://musicmates.com.au/

Mrs Duncan is back this year, to get our Rous RotaKids out into the community! Our new 2023
Executive has been voted in and they will receive their badges on assembly tomorrow. The focus of
this group is to connect with our local and wider community to enhance vital teaching and learning
programs at Rous PS.

MAJOR EXCURSION
We are planning our major excursion to the snow, however we are still awaiting quotes from the bus
company. Mrs Bate, Mr Johnson and Mrs Jenkins are trying really hard to get all excursion
information out to parents as soon as possible.

Have a wonderful weekend
Mrs Jenkins
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Bronze Silver Gold

William H
Billy

Mikayla
Charlotte H x 2

Arwin
Nancy 
Connor
Ethan J
Leo W

Paikea
Gemma J

Charlotte G

Rous PS Award Winners

Upcoming events
TERM 1
Fri 24 Feb 2023 Welcome BBQ and Kindergarten Tree Planting 

4:30 – 6pm

Mon 27 Feb Premier Reading Challenge – open to register

Wed 1 Mar Northern Rivers Swimming Carnival

Wed 15 Mar – Tue 21 
Mar

NAPLAN  (Years 3 and 5)
Wed 15 - Writing
Thur 16 – Reading
Mon 20 – Language Conventions
Tue 21 – Numeracy

Tue 4 Apr Anzac Assembly

Thu 6 Thu Easter Fete



Library

We are in the process of re-organising our library. Please 
look around home to see if you have any Rous PS library 
books that need returning.
We will be completing a stocktake in the coming weeks 
and this will allow us to achieve the most accurate 
records.

Borrowing will commence for all students in Term 2

Premier’s Reading Challenge 

Welcome to the NSW Premier's Reading Challenge
The Challenge aims to encourage a love of reading for leisure and pleasure in students, and to 
enable them to experience quality literature. It is not a competition but a challenge to each student 
to read, to read more and to read more widely. The Premier's Reading Challenge (PRC) is open to 
all NSW students in Kindergarten to Year 10, in government, independent, Catholic and home 
schools. If you need help using the website and the answer cannot be found on the PRC 
Support site, please contact us at prc@det.nsw.edu.au

2023 Challenge dates
Students can include any books read from the end of the 2022 challenge on their 2023 reading 
record. Key dates for the 2023 challenge are:
27 February 2023 - challenge opens for student entries
Friday 18 August 2023 - challenge closes for student entries
Friday 1 September 2023 - final date for coordinator validations of completed reading records.

Annual Welcome BBQ and Kindergarten Tree
Planting

Our 2023 Rous PS Welcome BBQ and Kindergarten Tree Planting
evening will be held on Friday 24 February from 4:30 – 6pm. The
Kindergarten tree planting ceremony will begin at 5pm. ALL families
are invited to come along and join us for a sausage sizzle and an
evening of fun.
Sausages ($2) and drinks ($1) will be available to purchase.

https://prcsupport.freshdesk.com/support/home
mailto:prc@det.nsw.edu.au


.
Sport News

Tregeagle District Swimming Carnival 

What an awesome time we all had at the Tregeagle 
District Swimming Carnival on Tuesday! All 
students demonstrated excellent sportsmanship 
and participated in a manner that makes us all 
proud!

Congratulations to our champions!
Junior Boys- Patrick Silver
Junior Girls- Jessica Towner
11year Boys - Kaide McGivern
12/13 Boys - Griffin Macfarlane
12/13 Girls- Lani Turner

Notes have been sent home for those students who 
qualified for zone on Wednesday, March 1st.



Canteen Roster – Term 1

WEEK DATE HELPER 1 HELPER 2

6 Fri 3 Mar Chinta Maz

7 Fri 10 Mar Tasha Katie

8 Fri 17 Mar Katie Abbi

9 Fri 24 Mar Zoe Abbi

10 Fri 31 Mar Tasha Julia

10 Thu 6 Apr Maz Kirby

P & C News

P&C Meeting

The next P&C meeting will be the AGM. The meeting will commence at 6pm on Tuesday, 14 March
2023 at Rous Public School. All welcome

Pre-loved Uniforms

There will be an opportunity to purchase pre-loved Rous PS uniform items for a gold coin donation on 
Friday 3, March. Members of our wonderful school community will be available following the Friday 
afternoon assembly through to pick up time to purchase uniforms from.



From Our Community





Great night of entertainment and food!
This months Featured Artist

Levi Maxwell
Also performing: Erica and Ben, Mim OGrady, 

Veronica Lovejoy, Simon Chate, Liora Claff, Rainer 
Eichorn, 5th Sunday and Josie Myers

Doors will open at 6.00pm for….
$20 delicious dinner including Lentil curry/ Moroccan 
chicken curry/Rice and Accoutrements and cake and 

coffee/ tea/ chai
OR… $5 for coffee/ tea/ cakes etc

$5 entry with performers kicking off at 7pm
ALL $$$ raised go to the Sierra Learners

For more info and line up go to
www.rousunplugged.com
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